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Nevada State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors 
Minutes of Professional Association Liaison Committee Meeting 

Held in Las Vegas, Nevada on January 11, 2017 
 
 

Committee Chairman Christopher Roper called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm, in the Clark County 
Department of Building & Fire Prevention, Conference Room 1222 – East Building Entrance, 4701 W 
Russell Road, Las Vegas, Nevada.   Present were Patty Mamola, PE, Executive Director, Gerald Gunny, 
PE, President of the Structural Engineers Association of Southern Nevada, Cynthia Moore, President of 
Construction Management Association of America, Jason Fackrell, PLS,  President of the Southern 
Nevada Association of Land Surveyors, Ed Kaminski,  PE, President of the Society of Fire Protection 
Engineers, Scott Plummer, PE, President of ACEC of Nevada, Mariann Springer, CHE, Representative 
of the Society of Mining and Metallurgy Exploration, David James, PHD, PE, Representative of the 
Nevada Society of Professional Engineers.  

 

 

1. Public Comment Period  
 
There were no public comments. 
 

2. Introductions 
 
Introductions were made by all attendees. 
 

3. PAL Council Chair Election 
 
There was no election held at this time. Board Chair will serve as chair of PAL Council. 
 

4. Open Discussion Topics  
 
Chairman Roper opened the floor for discussion.  The attendees reported on various items that 
were the focus of their organization. 
 

5. Industry Activities  
 
Chairman Roper opened the floor for discussion.  The attendees reported on various items that 
were the focus of their organization. 
 

6. Nevada State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors  Activities  
 

a. Review of NRS/NAC, Statutes, and Regulations 
b. Mobility for professional engineers—Canada and Regional 
c. National exam taking and applying to Nevada for licensure 
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7. Next Meeting Date and Location 
 
Wednesday March 8, 2017 in the Ed and Mary Alice Pine Board Room, Suite 130, 1755 E. Plumb 
Lane, Reno, Nevada. 
 

8. Public Comment Period  
 
There were no public comments. 
 

9. Adjourn 
 
 

There being no further business, Chairman Roper adjourned the meeting at 3:52 p.m. on Wednesday, 
January 11, 2017.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
Patty Mamola, PE 
Executive Director 


